TRAVEL ADVISORY

The security situation in Yemen continues to be fragile. The United Nations
has raised the humanitarian crisis level of Yemen to the highest rung. Shortages of
food items, cooking gas, diesel, petrol etc. continue and water and electricity supply
are also severely affected. Conflict and bombings still continue and Government of
India has already issued an Advisory for avoiding travel to Yemen for its nationals.
Since it will still take time for normalcy to return to Yemen, Indian nationals are once
again advised to refrain from undertaking travel to Yemen.

Ministry of External Affairs
New Delhi
30.07.2015



